Subject: Re: Exhibition of Hexham Train Support Facility - Modification 1 (MP 07_0117)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Lauren,

The Department of Industry - Lands & Water, and Department of Primary Industries has no issues with this proposal.
Regards,

Alistair

On Tue, 25 Jun 2019 at 13:52, Lauren Rose <Lauren.Rose@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Good Morning

Please find attached the notification for the exhibition of the Hexham Train Support Facility Modification 1 report.
The modification report will be on exhibition from 26 June 2019 to 10 July 2019.

Kind Regards

Lauren Rose
A/Senior Planning Officer
Transport Assessments
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Alistair Drew | Policy Officer Assessments
NSW Department of Industry | Lands & Water | Strategic Relations

Level 3 | 26 Honeysuckle Drive | Newcastle | NSW 2300

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.





